Hill Top Community Club

The regular meeting of the Hill Top Jewish Community Club was held Sun-

day evening, April 24th.

A men's organization was formed to take up matters other than the regular business routine and will be known as the Hill Top Jewish Brotherhood. The officers are as follows: Mrs. Henry E. Weil, honorary president; Mr. J. Axelrad, president; Mr. Morris Fivars, vice president; Mr. Herman Markowitz, treasurer, and Mr. L. Friedman, secretary.

The Jewish men of the Hill Top are invited to join the Brotherhood. They will be cordially received at the next meeting, which will be held Sunday evening, May 8th, at Weil's Hall, 239 Climax

Street, Beltzhoover.